LAURENTIDE COMPANY. LIMITED.

GRAND MERE ,P.Q.CANADA.

August 30th, 1922,

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University,
Montreal,

Quebec,

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am sending you enclosed a copy of
Sectien IV of the Laurentide Health Service manual which
deals with our Nursing Service.

I have just learned from Doctor
Martin that you have gone to the Coast but hope that on
your return it will be possible for you to come dowm to
Grand'Mere if only for a day. We are having Doctor
Martin with us here to-morrow.

With kind personal regards, I am

Cordially yours,

f Wz




